
M E M O R A N D U M  

MAY 17,2010 

TO: OFFICE OF COMMISSION CLERK 

FROM: MARTHA C. BROWN, ATTORNEY & 
RE: DOCKET NO. 100007-E1 

Please place the attached e-mail communication regarding the process to consider Gulf 
Power Company's supplemental CAWCAVR filing in the the docket file. Thank you. 

MCB 
Attachment 
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Martha Brown 

From: Russell Badders [RAB@beggslane.com] 

Sent: Monday, April 19,2010 3:25 PM 

To: Martha Brown; christensen.patty@leg.state.fl.us; vkaufman@kagmlaw.com; jmcwhirter@mac- 
law.com 

Cc: Jenny Wu; David Dowds; Jennifer Brubaker 
Subject: Re: Gulfs April 1,2010, CAIWCAVR supplemental request 

Martha, 
Gulf is amenable to the either the PAA process or to the alternative process agreed to by the parties to the 2007 
stipulation. Time is of the essence, but only in that we need a final decision in 2010. There is time to follow the 
alternative process with a June 30 deadline for issues identification and using the November clause hearing. 
Following the alternative process would give parties additional time to review the filing and address questions with 
Gulf. I have discussed the process options with representatives of the OPC and FIPUG and I believe that we are 
in agreement that the alternative process as discussed in Gulfs petition may be the best option. 

Thanks 

Russell 

From: Martha Brown <MBrown@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
To: Russell Badders; Patty Christensen <christensen.patty@leg.state.fl.us>; Vicki Gordon Kaufman 
<vkaufman@kagmlaw.com>; John McWhirter <jmcwhirter@mac-law.com> 
Cc: Jenny Wu <JWU@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; David Dowds <DDowds@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jennifer Brubaker 
<JBrubake@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Mon Apr 19 10:07:05 2010 
Subject: Gulfs April 1, 2010, CAIR/CAVR supplemental request 

Folks, 

We have decided to take a PAA recto the Commission on this filing for the May 4 agenda. Since time is of the 
essence, and we really haven't agreed on an alternative process, this seemed to make the most sense. We'll be 
filing the recc on Thursday. 

Regards, 
Martha 

5/17/2010 


